
 

Friday 10th March 2023 

  

Hello everyone,  

We had an eventful time midweek with the arrival of the snow on Wednesday!  

Across the week, I have been visiting all the classrooms and it has been great to see the bril-

liant writing happening linked to the fiction books we use as a stimulus. With character de-

scriptions from the ‘Mrs Armitage on Wheels’ story in Year 1 / 2  to setting descriptions to 

using the ‘Floodland’ book in Year 5, the children have been certainly showing how we do 

reading into writing!  

Very exciting times in music this week as a class set of glockenspiels arrived - with big thanks 

to the Friends for their contribution towards the cost. These mean that the children can learn 

a simple percussion instrument, play together,  harmonise and compose. So far, ‘Twinkle, 

Twinkle’ has just been mastered which is a great start!  

 

   

Next week, the Year 6 children will be taking part in Bikeability which equips them further 

with the practical skills for cycling and confidence on the roads. A reminder for the children 

to wear raincoats as the weather might be variable.  

Also next Tuesday, our Year 5 children are heading off to Trowbridge Rugby Club for a festival 

which is exciting! Also, on the same day in the afternoon, we plan to hold our International 

Women’s Day assembly.  

This afternoon, we have the Year 3 Celebration Assembly. They are going to be sharing World 

War 1 facts, playing the recorder and testing our knowledge with a quiz!  

We hope  

Have a nice weekend.  

Mr Halligan 

 

       

Growth Mindset Awards 

Week ending Friday   

 10th March 

 

St. Peter     Amelia 

St. Teresa        Jocelyn 

St Catherine     Louis K 

St. Elizabeth    Mia 

St. Joseph   Lucy   

St. Thomas    Callie 

      

     Sports Award KS1 ~   Katie 

 Sports Award KS2 ~   Bella B 

    School Council Award ~Angus 

        Chaplaincy Award ~  Silas 

 Eco-Warrior Award ~  Mason 

      Playground Award~  Thomas  

    School Leader Award ~ Reggie 

 

Class of the Week  

Year 5 



Vocabulary Ninja Award goes to  

Nathan 

 for using the word  

INFERNAL 

On Wednesday 29th March, The 

Friends of St. Georges have a 

Bags2School collection arranged. 

Please bring all donations to school 

for 9am on that day.  

All clothes, bedding, soft toys will 

be welcomed. 

All money raised will go towards 

funds for our school. 

Mantra for  March 

‘Mistakes are opportunities for learning’ 

First Holy Communion 2023 

for Year 3 and above 

at St. George’s Church  

Registration forms will be 

available at the School Office 

Sessions will be held on 

Wednesday afternoons at 

4pm  in the Church hall 

(start date to be confirmed) 

SAT’s Week 

Tuesday 9th  to Friday 12th May 

Year 6 

No holidays this week please 
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We would also like to say ‘Happy  Birthday’ to those 

pupils who celebrated their birthday  this week. 

Scarlett,  Annabel C,  Eloise,  Louis 

House Points 

 Weekly Points                       

  

Points Cumulative 

 

Centaurs 427 
Dragons 349 

Griffins 321 

Phoenix 334 

Centaurs 6928 

Dragons 5625 

Griffins 6600 

Phoenix 5821 



   

Friday 17th March Year 1&2 Assembly Year 1&2 Parents Welcome 2.50pm 

Friday 24th March Reception Assembly Reception Parents Welcome 2.50pm 

Friday 31st March Stations of the Cross All Welcome 10am 

Friday 31st March 2023 Break up for Easter Holiday  

Mon 3rd  - Friday 14th April 2023 Easter Holiday School Closed 

Monday 17th April 2023 Return to School School Open 

Monday 1st May Bank Holiday School Closed 

Monday 8th May Bank Holiday School Closed 

Tuesday 9th  to Friday 12th May SAT’s Week—No holidays this week please  

Friday 26th May Break Up for Half Term  

Monday 29th May to Friday 2nd June Half Term Holiday School Closed 

Monday 5th June Return to School School Open 

Monday 24th July 2023 TD Day School Closed 

Tuesday 25th July 2023 TD Day School Closed 

Diary  Dates 2023/24 

Wed 26th July 2023 to Thurs 1st August 2023 Summer Holiday School Closed 

Friday  1st September 2023 TD Day School  Closed 

Monday 4th September 
 

Return to School School Open 

Wednesday 18th October Break up for Half term  

Thursday  19th October to Friday 27th Oct Half Term Holiday School Closed 

Monday 30th October 2023 Return  to School School Open 

Wednesday 20th December TD Day School  Closed 

Thursday 21st Dec to Wednesday 3rd Jan 2024 Christmas Holiday School Closed 

Thursday  4th January 2024 Return to School School Open 

Friday 9th February  2024 Break Up for Half  Term  



Monday 12th Feb to Friday 16th Feb 2024 Half Term Holiday School Closed 

Monday 19th February  2024 Return to School School Open 

Thursday 28th March  2024 Break Up for Easter holidays  

Friday 29th March to Friday 12th April 2024 Easter Holidays School Closed 

Monday 15th April  2024 Return to School School Open 

Monday 6th May   2024 Bank Holiday School Closed 

Friday 24th May   2024 Break up for Half Term Holiday School Closed 

 Mon 27th May to Fri 31st May  2024 Half Term holiday School Closed 

Monday 3rd June 2024 Return to School School Open 

Monday 22nd July 2024 TD Day School Closed 

Tuesday 23rd July 2024 TD Day School  Closed 

Wednesday 24th July 2024 TD Day School Closed 

Thursday 25th July  2024 Summer Holiday School Closed 

Warminster Young Singers on Mondays at the Civic Centre, 4pm.  Starts on Monday 17th April.   



  

MONDAY 

28/11/22   

TUESDAY 
 

 

 

REMINDER—if you have booked your child in for a hot school dinner and  your child  decides  on 

the day they do not want a hot meal  they cannot change  to  pasta or a  panini . Also if you  send 

your child in with a  packed lunch  from home and have booked in for a hot school dinner we  

cannot issue refunds.  



  

 

Did you know that whenever you buy anything online – from your weekly shop to your 

annual holiday – you could be raising free donations for Friends of St George's School, 

Warminster with easyfundraising? 

 There are over 7,000 brands on board ready to make a donation – including eBay, 

Argos, John Lewis, ASOS, Booking.com and M&S – and it won’t cost you a penny extra 

to help us raise funds. 

 All you need to do is: 

 1. Go to https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fosgschwarmtr/?

utm_campaign=raise-more and join for free. 

2. Every time you shop online, go to easyfundraising first to find the site you want and 

start shopping. 

3. After you’ve checked out, the brand will make a donation to Friends of St George's 



Monday 6th March to Friday  10th  March 

 1st     Year 4 100% 

  2nd   Year 1&2 98.2%  

  3rd    Year 3 97.5% 

 

Please donate to the Bag2School Collection  

9am Wednesday 29th March 2023 

 

We have teamed up with Bag2School who will collect the following items and donate money to 
be used towards school funds. We are not able to store items at school before this. Items in 
good, clean used condition to be donated include; 

• Men’s, Ladies’ and Children’s clothing (excludes school uniform) 

• Paired shoes (tied together or elastic band around) 

• Handbags, Hats, Bags, Belts 

• Scarves and ties, Jewellery 

• Lingerie, Socks 

• Soft toys 

• Household linen, curtains, towels, bedding (bed sheets, pillow cases and duvet covers) only.  

• NO duvets, blankets, pillows or cushions, carpets or rugs. 

 

Please place items in bin bags and bring to school on the day. 

Many thanks for your continued support – The Friends of St Georges 



Some parents are not receiving notifications through our School Gateway. Your mobile phones may be 

blocking the notifications so please see below how to enable your mobile to receive them.  

Thank you. 

Please find below details of how to enable push notifications for the School Gateway: 

 

For Apple devices: 

On your phone go to Settings 

In here scroll down to the "Notifications Centre" 

Select School Gateway 

In here ensure that under the heading "Notification Centre" it is switched on 

Close the screen; you will now receive notifications when new app messages come through 

For Android devices: 

On your phone go to Settings | Applications Manager 

Scroll down your list of apps until you find School Gateway and select it 

In here there will be a tick box that says "Show notifications" ensure this is selected 

Close the screen; you will now receive notifications when new app messages come through 

For Samsung devices: 

Tap the Apps icon on your home screen. 

Tap Settings. 

Tap Apps or App Manager 

Scroll down and tap School Gateway. 

Tap Notifications. 

Confirm Block all is toggled OFF (Samsung / other devices, Toggle Allow Notifications ON) 

Restart your device. 

For Huawei devices: 

On your phone go to Settings | Notification and Status Bar | Notifications Centre 

Scroll down your list of apps until you find School Gateway and select it 

Activate 'allow notifications' and also ' priority display' 

Restart your device 

You will now receive notifications when new app messages come through 

 

Please also find a useful link below to frequently asked questions: 

https://schoolcomms.com/support/frequently-asked-questions/ 

  

https://schoolcomms.com/support/frequently-asked-questions/

